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This week, OISS partnered with Dwight Hall for an evening of education and action! We had an eye opening
conversation about New Haven's history and how that's played a part in today's housing issues in the city. Then we
made 125+ personal care kits that will be donated to the local community through local non-profits! Thank you to
everyone that donated and participated in this wonderful event.

To learn how you can continue to volunteer and give back to New Haven, check out Dwight Hall's website [1] that's
filled with resources!
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